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What have we been learning? 

A big thank you for coming to our journal share this week. The children loved sharing their 
learning with you and enjoyed sharing their fruit and savory salads.  

The children used lots of different skills to make their items including grating, chopping, 
slicing, juicing and peeling. They looked very yummy! 

                 

                

In English we have been planning our stories linked to our class text ‘Farmer Clegg’s Night 
Out’, we have been learning the story verbally and putting actions to the words to help us 
remember the main events of the story. We have drawn our own detailed story maps and 

innovated our own character to perform in the talent show. 

In Maths we have been applying our addition and subtraction skills to develop our 
understanding of money. We have been making amounts to pay for items in the shop and 

finding different combinations of coins to find a given amount.  

             

 



 

 

Next Week 
 

In English we are re telling the story ‘Farmer Clegg’s 
Night Out’ adding in our own characters to perform 

in the talent show.  
 

 
 

In Maths we will be adding two amounts of money 
(not crossing 10) to find a total and finding change 

using the skills of subtraction.  
 
We are looking forward to performing our Christmas 
production ‘Hey Ewe’ for you all. We hope you enjoy 

it! 

Important Dates 
 

 
KS1 Christmas Performances 

 Tuesday 5th December @ 9.30am 
 Thursday 7th December @ 2pm 

 
Friday 15th December – Children can wear their 

Christmas jumpers. 
 

Friday 15th December – Christmas coffee morning. 


